
 
Gila River Department of Community Housing 

Urban Rental Assistance Program (URAP) 
 
 

FY26 URAP Applications will be available to provide you time to gather the required documents. 
Intake and completed applications will be accepted in July. 

URAP Program is limited to 80 eligible applications. 
 

Beginning Monday, June 2, 2025 

 

Applications will be available for Pickup at locations below: 

Department Community Housing  

Sacaton Office or Laveen Office 

District Service Centers 

Urban Members Association (UMA) Office 

Online at MyGilaRiver.com 
https://www.mygilariver.com/index.php/department-of-community-housing-programs 

 

URAP is 100% funded by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. 

Services may be limited or modified based on changes in federal regulations or funding availability 
The URAP is not a guaranteed program and is subject to change in accordance with the yearly Indian Housing Plan 

(IHP) 

For questions or for more information please contact Jeanette Manuel, Program Administrator at 

(520) 562-3904, ext. 3103 or via email at Jeanette.Manuel.DCH@gric.nsn.us 

https://www.mygilariver.com/index.php/department-of-community-housing-programs
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